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 Mrs P M Crawford 
 
 “Flood Defence Officers were routinely appointed by Thames Water in each area. 

Since privatization this no longer happens, therefore this Council resolves to give 
urgent consideration to the appointment of a Flood Defence Officer whose 
responsibility will be to keep the water flowing in all those areas which are not 
under the jurisdiction of The Environment Agency; this would include amongst 
other areas of the County, most of Chesham and in particular those areas which 
suffered the most in Chesham and still have ongoing problems such as The Vale 
and Pednormead, where the voluntary water bailiff has recently retired.” 

 
 


